
From:  Maggy Shepley  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  17/12/2014 20:36 
Subject:  Objection to proposed green belt changes in Wootton 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I'm objecting to the proposed green belt changes in Wootton near 
Abingdon. I live in Home Close in Wootton and am greatly concerned about 
the impact of the traffic, increase in cars and noise. 
I've been living in Home Close for the past 15 years and have noticed a 
huge increase in traffic in the village. Further housing development would 
put a further drain on services and roads. There is no infrastructure to 
support large scale housing development. 
Alternative non-green belt areas should be used for houses. The loss of 
countryside, open spaces with a rural feel would be lost forever!! 
I hope that you value local people opinions who have lived in the area for 
a long time and have always appreciated the privacy and rural feel of the 
village. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Maggie Shepley 
21 Home Close 
Wootton 
Abingdon 
OX13 6DB 




